
 
 
 
 
October 24, 2017 
One Old Ferry Road 
Bristol, RI 02809 
 

Greetings: 

 

Right from the very start of the Fall 2016 semester at Roger Williams University, Peyton Rockcliffe 
impressed me: She sat in the front row. 

And many other members of our Introduction to Public Speaking class were probably very glad she did. 
That’s because Peyton proved to be a good listener who practiced empathy when members of our class 
needed it most – while standing up in front of everyone giving a speech. She listened and gave 
constructive feedback that her classmates appreciated. 

Peyton always greeted me with a smile, focused her attention on the front of the room, shared her 
thoughts on the subject matter under discussion and asked questions.  

A psychology major, Peyton also explored her own interests when choosing speech topics, which 
included taking a break from social media and how body language can influence our moods. She was 
always well prepared. 

Most importantly, I considered Peyton a pleasant and poised speaker, someone I looked forward to 
seeing every Tuesday and Friday afternoon. I have no doubt that her future coworkers and clients will 
probably feel the same way. 

I wish Peyton all the best in pursuing a career in social work. 

 

Sincerely, 

Janine Weisman 
Adjunct Professor 
Department of Communications, Graphic Design & Web Development 
Roger Williams University 
  


